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Hospitals and Charitable Institutions Amendment Bill.
The Public Health Committee, to which was referred the above-mentioned Bill, has the honour to
report that it has carefully considered same, and recommends that the Bill be allowed to proceed
with amendments as shown on the copy attached.

14th January, 1922.

Dentists Amendment Bill.
The Public Health Committee, to which was referred the above-mentioned Bill, has the honour

to report that it has carefully considered same, and recommends that the Bill be allowed to proceedwith amendments as shown on the copy attached.
30th January, 1922.

Special Report.
The Public Health Committee desires to place on record its high appreciation of the capable and
impartial service rendered to the Committee by the Chairman (Dr. A. K. Newman) during the sessipn,
and extends a vote of thanks accordingly.

Bth February, 1922. J. Craigie,
Member of Committee.

Special Report.
The Public Health Committee desires to place on record its appreciation of the excellent work done
by the Clerk (Mr. J. Williams) during the session, his duties always being carried out to the entiie
satisfaction of the Committee.

Bth February, 1922.

Final Report.
The Public Health Committee, consisting of ten members, has during the session held nine meetings,the average attendance being six members at each meeting, two Bills and one petition were referred
to the Committee, all of which have been reported to the House.

Bth February, 1922.

Approximate Cost of Paper.—Preparation, not given; printing (450 copies), £2 ss.

Authority: Marcus F. Marks, Government Printer, Wellington.—1922.Price 3d.]


	Author
	Advertisements
	Illustrations
	Tables

